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children from  Terra house 
can wear non-uniform on  

Tuesday 16th July 

 

 

 

 

What’s happening at Engayne?   Summer Second Half Term 2024 

Summer holiday 
birthdays  

non-uniform on 
Friday 19th July 

  

SWIMMING GALA 2024 
We recently competed in a swimming gala held at St Mary’s School.  
Three schools took part.  Engayne came 1st overall. All the children 
worked extremely hard to get into the gala and during the gala.  They 
all did myself and Engayne very proud and they were a real credit to 
the school.   Mrs Hughes 

Results 

 

I wish you all a happy and safe summer no matter what you are up to.  

We all enjoy a break from the normal routines.  

This year has been very special with a successful Ofsted earlier in the year, many school visits 
have taken place and wonderful events in school.  

Our focus on reading has been successful with children completing challenges and doing well in 
their learning.  

We have raised money for charity and many local causes have benefitted from donations.  

Thank you to all our volunteers who come into school, those who help with the EPFA and school 
visits.  

Good luck to our year 6 children who are moving onto their next phase in education.  

We return to school on Wednesday 4th September 2024.  Mrs Sankey 
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